
 

 

 
Morning Humor 
Studying our wedding photos, my six-year-old asked, “Did 
you marry Dad because he was good-looking?”  “Not 
really,” I replied.  “Did you marry him for his money?” 
“Definitely not,” I laughed. “He didn’t have any.”  “So,” he 
said, “you just felt sorry for him?” 
 
The good thing about having a husband who never listens 
is being able to say: "I already told you that."  Whether you 
did or not, he'll never know the difference. 
 
One Sunday in a Midwest city a young child was acting up 
during the morning worship hour.  The parents did their 
best to maintain some sense of order in the pew but were 
losing the battle.  Finally, the father picked the little fellow 
up and walked sternly up the aisle on his way out.  Just 
before reaching the safety of the foyer the little one called 
loudly to the congregation, "Pray for me! Pray for me!" 
 
A thief got married to a thief. They decided to give up their 
old ways and begin a family.  Fifteen months after getting 
married, they were expecting a son. At the hospital their 
son was born and his hand was closed.  They went for a 
closer look. They opened up his hand and were surprised 
by what they found.   The wristwatch of the doctor who 
delivered him. 
 
I wanted to marry an English teacher when she got out of 
jail...    But you can't end a sentence with a proposition. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Good Morning Rosalie!  Wow!  Twenty members and seven 
guests including Rosalie and she was better behaved than 
Bob Ulrich.  A great meeting. 

Winthrop 
Club House 

What was that white 
stuff? 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

Winthrop Club 
      Pop 29 
     Welcome 



 

 

Among our guests were a coach and member of the Girl’s 
Cross-country team looking for some food money for the 
weekend’s State Championship event in Pasco.  We have a 
history of helping feed our teams that make it to State.  We 
gave them a check and both the Girls and the Boys team 
brought home trophies.  The Boys were Champions and the 
Girls took Second.  Great job Mountain Lions! 
 

 
Our teams have an impressive record at State Tournaments 
and we are proud to help with making their weekend a little 
bit better 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We may soon be looking at a chance to provide another 
trophy case for the student athletes of Liberty Bell. 
 

 
It’s late in the year but we were able, at the last meeting, to 
install our Key Club officers.  Pins were presented to:  
Michael Wilbur, Faculty Advisor, Jadyn Mitchell, President, 
Grey Patterson, Vice President and Grace Kominak, 
Secretary.  Missing and installed later was Alex Dufresne, 
Treasurer. 

 
     

                     Upcoming Events    
     
    Nov 11     Veterans Day Lunch 
    Nov 27     Christmas at the End of the Road 
    Dec 28     Christmas Breakfast 
     
 
     
 
    
    


